Marks



(4)

with

Nan Hua Primary School Primary 4 English Language Term 1 – Revision Paper 1

	ape,	Section A:	ζĊ
Name:		Section B:	/5
	Primary 4/1	Section C:	/10
Date:	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	Total:	/20
Answer	<u>all</u> questions:	<u> </u>	
For que	A: (5 x 1 marks = 5 marks) stions:1 to 5, four options are given. Select the most suita (1, 2, 3 or 4) in the brackets provided.	able answer and write	the correct
1 The	children looking at the mealworms during so	ience lesson yesterda	y.
(1)	is		
(2)	are		
(3)	was		
(4).	were		()
2 "Ple	ease bring potted plants over there to me," Mr	s Tan requested.	
(1)	this		
(2)	that		
(3)	these		
(4)	those		()
3 Му	friend and I agreed to meet the library.		
(1)	at		
(2)	on		
(3)	into		

4	Gran	dfather likes, coffee	not tea.	
	(1)	Ör.		
	(2)	but		1
	(3)	and		
	(4)	since)
5	Johr	stayed up all night to co	omplete his project and hadsleep.	
	(1)	few		
	(2)	little		
	(3)	many		
	(4)	much	(.)
6			Tom asked his mother.	
	(1)	thirsty		
	(2)	unwell		
	(3)	famished		Ŋ
	(4)	exhausted		1:
7	it wa	s the children's It it.	to water the plants in their father's absence, but they forgo	lla to
	(1)	experience		
	(2)	punishment		
	(3)	performance		
	(4)	responsibility	Ç)

8	As th	e kitten seemed to be in pain, the vet quicklyits body	for injuries.
٠.,	(1)	brushed many and a second seco	
	(2)	searched	, .
	(3)	examined	
	(4)	bandaged	()
9	The	firemen the frantic lady that they would rescue her do	g from the tree.
	(1)	warned	
	(2)	assured	
	(3)	ensured	
	(4)	threatened	(-)
10	The_	of the nasty accident were rushed to the hospital for tr	eatment.
	(1)	victims-	•
	(2)	onlookers	
	(3)	attendants	
	(4)	passengers	()

Section C: Comprehension (10 marks)

Read the passage below and answer questions 11 - 18.

Dear Reyes.

How are you? Do you remember my rabbit Boba? Well, we celebrated her third birthday yesterday. Sister and I made her a special treat, 'raisin wheels'. Let me share our recipe with you.

These are the ingredients:

5

- one-quarter cup of rabbit pellets (small hard balls of hay);
- half cup of hay dust;
- one banana; and
- sixteen raisins.

We got two cardboard tubes to make the 'wheels'.

10

First, we preheated the oven. Next, we made the dough. Sister crushed the pellets and sprinkled water to soften them, while I mashed the banana. Then we put them together in a bowl and mixed in the hay dust. Afterwards, we cut the cardboard tubes into rings, each about two centimetres thick. We arranged them on a baking tray. Carefully, we added the dough to each cardboard ring before placing a raisin at the centre of each 'wheel'. Lastly, we put the tray of treats into the oven for twenty minutes.

15

You know something? The aroma of baked banana and hay was mouth-watering! When I exclaimed that Boba was one lucky bunny, Sister dared me to try some. How annoying! Anyway, Boba loved the raisin wheels! She also had fun trying to get the treats out of the rings. My homemade treats are the best!

20

Take care and write soon!

Bye,

Sam

Adapted from https://bunnyledy.com/5-homemade-rabbit-treats/

11.	How old	was Boba? [1m)			,
			<u> </u>	 		
	1					

12. Which word has the same meaning as 'pressed'? Circle either (A) or (B). [1m]

Sister <u>crushed</u> the pellets and <u>sprinkled</u> water to soften them, while / mashed the (A) (B) banana.

13. Write 1, 2 or 3 in the blanks below to show what Sister and Sam did first, next and last in lines 5-13. [1m]

The siblings made the dough.
 The siblings made the 'wheels'.
The siblings switched on the oven.

For Q14-15, read each statement and tick / 'True' or 'False'. Refer to lines 11-20 to help you. [2m]

	Statement	True	False
14.	Sister and Sam filled each cardboard ring with raisins.		
15.	Sam found Sister annoying because she had disagreed with		
	him.		

	Tick ✓ your chosen answer. Sam said that Boba was lucky because she could	lmti.
	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	
	play with the 'wheels'	
	eat the delicious treats	<u></u>
	enjoy the smell of baked treats	
17.	According to Sam, how did Boba respond towards the	**
	Bobaand	
18.		

6

Marks

/5

Section A:



3

Nan Hua Primary School Primary 4 English Language Term 1 Weighted Assessment 2024

Nar		······································		()	. ,	Section B:		/5
		Primary 4E		ا ب احنب		Section C:		/10
Dat					•	Total:		/20
Ans	wer	ail questions.					<u>. </u>	
For	ques	A: (5 x 1 marks = 5 tions 1 to 5, four op 1, 2, 3 or 4) in the b	tions are give	n. Select the mi	ost suitable	answer and wr	ite the co	mect
Í	The	students	_ disrespectfu	ul to the school o	cleaner yest	erday.		
	(1)	is						
	(2)	are						
	(3)	was:						
	(4)	were					()
2	ů	stall over the	nere sells delic	lous duck rice!"	May exclain	ned.		
1	(1)	This						
	(2)	That						
:1	(3)	These	- -					
((4)	Those			•		(°	ŷ
			. 4					
3 ,	Jane none	only has enough for ey.	a plate of noc	dles. Her paren	its do not giv	ve her	pock	et:
(1)	few-						
(2)	little						
(3)	many						
Ò	4)	much					t.	v
							1 .	

4.	Tom	is a friend of Eva and Lir	na. He isfrlend.		
	(1)	my		•	
	(2)	OUL			
	(3)	their			
	(4)	your		Ç	J.
5	The	school will conduct a fire	drill 8 March.		
	(1)	in			
	(2)	at			
	(3)	on			
	(4)	with		()
-	41100	B: Vocabulary (5 x 1 mattions 1 to 5, four options 1, 2, 3 or 4) in the bracket	Sale diver pelent the triost surrapie answer	and write the co	nect
-	r ques mber (tions 1 to 5, four options 1, 2, 3 or 4) in the bracke	Sale diver pelent the triost surrapie answer		nect
Fol	r ques mber (tions 1 to 5, four options 1, 2, 3 or 4) in the bracke	ets provided.		пест
Fol	r ques mber (Mot	tions 1 to 5, four options 1, 2, 3 or 4) in the bracke	ets provided.		nect
Fol	Moti	tions 1 to 5, four options 1, 2, 3 or 4) in the bracke her refrigerated the steps utensils servings	for the chicken soup to keep them from	esh.	
Fol	Moti (1)	tions 1 to 5, four options 1, 2, 3 or 4) in the bracke her refrigerated the steps utensils servings	for the chicken soup to keep them from	esh.	
Fol	Moti (1) (2) (3)	tions 1 to 5, four options 1, 2, 3 or 4) in the bracke her refrigerated the steps utensils servings	ets provided.	esh.	
Fol	Moti (1) (2) (3) (4)	steps utensils servings ingredients	for the chicken soup to keep them from	esh.	
For number of the following states of the following st	Moti (1) (2) (3) (4)	steps utensils servings ingredients	for the chicken soup to keep them from	esh.	
For number of the following states of the following st	(1) (2) (3) (4)	tions 1 to 5, four options 1, 2, 3 or 4) in the bracket her refrigerated the steps utensils servings ingredients plastic plates dropped fr	for the chicken soup to keep them from	esh.	
For number of the following states of the following st	(1) (2) (3) (4) The	tions 1 to 5, four options 1, 2, 3 or 4) in the bracke her refrigerated the steps utensils servings ingredients plastic plates dropped fr	for the chicken soup to keep them from	esh.	

8	Anima	als living in the desert must be _	to survive the scotching heat and free	zing
	(1)	tough		
	(2)	sturdy	•	
	(3)	delicate		
	(4)	sensitive	();
9	"EII(t	he glass with orang	ge juice. Then, top it up with ice," Mother said.	
	(1)	fully		
	(2)	hardly		
	(3)	partially		
	(4)	certainly	(),
10	The	petrol station was located near t	heof Orchard Road and Flora Street.	
	(1)	kerb		
	(2)	route		
	(3)	junction		
	(4)	pavement)

5

10

15

20

Section C: Comprehension (10 marks)

Read the passage below and answer questions 11 - 18.

Farmer Joe usually enjoyed the greatest harvest in August. However, this year was extremely different. "My land is bare. What can I harvest and sell to earn money for my family?" he sighed.

Just then, Farmer Joe's sheepdog walked past, with her pupples trailed behind her. They were making their way to the doghouse. An idea popped up in Farmer Joe's mind.

Farmer Joe quickly got to work, creating a poster to inform others of the sale of the puppies. It was ready within minutes. He immediately went to nall it to the wooden fence surrounding his farmyard. As he was about to hammer the last nail to the fence, he felt a tug on his trousers leg. He jumped. "What could that be?" he wondered. Looking down, he saw a boy staring at him. Before Farmer Joe could even open his mouth; the boy said, "Mister, I want to buy one of your pupples."

"Well, a puppy costs a lot of money," Farmer Joe chuckled as he knocked the nail into place and the poster was up.

The smile on the boy's face disappeared as his gaze fell. Then, reaching deep into his pocket, he pulled out some coins and held them up. "One...two...;" he began counting. "I've \$1.95. Is that enough for a look?" the boy asked, still hopeful. Farmer Joe could not bear to turn him away, seeing how sincere he was.

Farmer Joe let out a whistle. Out from the doghouse ran the sheepdog and her little fur balls. The boy instantly knelt beside one. As it licked him, the boy's eyes danced with delight while he gliggled and squirmed. At that sight, Farmer Joe changed his mind. He picked up that puppy and handed it to the boy.

"How much?" asked the boy.

"No charge," answered Farmer Joe as tears welled up in his eyes. "There's no charge for love."

Adapted from The Puppy (https://www.chickensoup.com/)

Which	word has the same meaning as followed?? Circle either (A) or (B), [1m]	<u> </u>
Just	then, Farmer Joe's sheepdog, <u>walked</u> past, with her pupple	s <u>trailed</u> bel	nind her.
	(A)	(B)	
Write	1, 2 or 3 in the blanks below to indicate what Farmer Joe did first	. next and las	st.
	to lines:6 - 13. [1m]	, ,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,	
	The boy read the poster.		
		J:	
	Farmer Joe made the poster.].	
	Farmer Joe made the poster.	<u> </u> -	
	The poster was completely nalled to the fence.		
Tick ✓			
How d	The poster was completely nailed to the fence. your chosen answer. lid Farmer Joe feel when he felt a tug on his trousers leg?		
How d	The poster was completely nailed to the fence. your chosen answer. lid Farmer Joe feel when he felt a tug on his trousers leg?		
How d	The poster was completely nailed to the fence. your chosen answer. lid Farmer Joe feel when he felt a tug on his trousers leg? t[1m] upset		
How d	The poster was completely nailed to the fence. your chosen answer. lid Farmer Joe feel when he felt a tug on his trousers leg?		
How d	The poster was completely nailed to the fence. your chosen answer. lid Farmer Joe feel when he felt a tug on his trousers leg? t[1m] upset		
How d	The poster was completely nailed to the fence. your chosen answer. lid Farmer Joe feel when he felt a tug on his trousers leg? t[1m] upset		
How d	The poster was completely nailed to the fence. your chosen answer. lid Farmer Joe feel when he felt a tug on his trousers leg? t[1m] upset surprised 15-16, read each statement and tick < 'True' or 'False'. to lines 14 - 17 to help you. [2m]		
How d	The poster was completely nailed to the fence. your chosen answer. lid Farmer Joe feel when he felt a tug on his trousers leg? t[1m] upset surprised 15-16, read each statement and tick ✓ 'True' or 'False'.	True	False

	The boy		 		
	and		<u> </u>		
			•		
В.	Why had Farmer Joe no	ot charged the boy	for the puppy?	[2m]	
в.	Why had Farmer Joe no	ot charged the boy	for the puppy?	[2m]	

SCHOOL : NAN HUA SCHOOL

LEVEL: PRIMARY 4
SUBJECT: ENGLISH
TERM: 2024 TERM 1

Q1)	4
Q2)	4
Q3)	1
Q4)	2
Q5)	2
Q6)	3
Q7)	4
Q8)	3
Q9)	2
Q10)	1
Q11)	Three years old
Q12)	A
Q13)	2,3,1
Q14)	False
Q15)	False
Q16)	eat the delicious treats
Q17)	Boba loved the raisin wheels and also had fun trying to get the treats out of the rings.
Q18)	Sam felt proud about his home made rabbit treats because they shelled mouth-watering.

SCHOOL :

NAN HUA SCHOOL

LEVEL

PRIMARY 4

SUBJECT:

ENGLISH

TERM

2024 WA1

Q1)	4
Q2)	2 .
Q3)	4
Q4)	3
Q5)	3
Q6)	4
Q7)	3
Q8)	1
Q9)	3
Q10)	3
Q11)	August
Q12)	В
Q13)	2, 1, 3
Q14)	surprised
Q15)	True
Q16)	False
Q17)	The boy giggled and squirmed.
Q18)	Farmer Joe was touched by how much the boy loved the puppy.